
                         
 

 

DATE CLAIMERS 
 

28th Oct 

Day for Daniel 

Wear a Red Shirt/Gold Coin Donation 

 

Prep Incursion  

Amazing Animals To You  

 

3rd Nov 

YR1 Street Science DUE 

 

4th Nov 

YR 3 Lab Kids Science Show DUE 

 

7th – 11th Nov 

YR4 Swimming 

 

10th Nov 

YR1 Street Science Incursion 

 

11th Nov 

YR 3 Lab Kid Science Incursion  

 

21st Nov 

CAP Night 6PM Start 

 

28th Nov 

YR 6 Graduation Celebration DUE 

YR 6 Yearbook Payment DUE 

 

29th Nov 

YR 6 Burpengary State SC  

Transition Day 

 

30th Nov 

YR 6 Narangba Valley SS 

Transition Day 

 

7th Dec 

9:15am YR 6 Graduation Ceremony 

11am YR 6 Graduation Celebration 

 

8th Dec 

Break Up / Party Day 

 

9th Dec 

Last Day of Term 4 

Clean Up Day 

 

 

   ADMINISTRATION             STUDENT ABSENCE LINE     STUDENT SUPPLIES        TUCKSHOP                  OUTSIDE SCHOOL HOURS 

    3491 1222                               3491 1266                             3491 1282                        3491 1278               CARE (OSHC) 

    www.jinibarass.eq.edu.au                                                            Monday - Friday                                                               3491 1254 

   E: admin@jinibarass.eq.edu.au                                                        8.30am to 10.30am 
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 Critical Friends Network: Last week our school hosted visits 

from our Critical Friends 

Network (CFN).  This is 

the work that was 

recognised with our 

recent State award and 

was visits across the 

week from leaders and teachers of 6 other schools.  They 

visited our classrooms and spoke to our students about their 

learning.  They also spoke with our staff about the strategies 

that we have in place in order to improve outcomes for our 

students at Jinibara SS.  The professional discussions and 

learning that occurs through this network is priceless and the 

positive feedback we received from each of the visiting groups 

was very encouraging.  Our teachers have worked extremely 

hard to implement whole school consistent processes that will 

assist students to improve their writing.  We will continue this 

work into next year and will  

 

World Teacher’s Day: Every day, in classrooms around the 

State, Queensland teachers are making a difference educating 

and inspiring young Queenslanders.  World Teachers' Day, on 

the last Friday of October, is a chance to acknowledge our 

teachers and say thanks.  This week, we celebrate and 

acknowledge our wonderful teachers with a lovely morning tea 

provided by our P&C.  A huge thankyou to the ladies for their 

generous acknowledgement of the work teachers do in 

schools.  The day is a wonderful opportunity to draw public 

attention to the important role of teachers in our local 

communities.  Thank you also to Shane King MP for his kind 

donation which will help our P&C cater the morning tea for our 

staff. 

 

From the Principal….. 

http://www.jinibarass.eq.edu.au/
mailto:admin@jinibarass.eq.edu.au
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Day for Daniel: This week we also expect a great turn out of red to support The Daniel Morcombe 

Foundation Day for Daniel.  Day for Daniel is a National Day of Action to raise awareness of child safety, 

protection and harm prevention.  It is about educating children and adults about keeping kids safe through 

child safety and protection initiatives.  It aims to help empower children to ‘Recognise, React and Report’ 

if they feel something is not right.  The Daniel Morcombe Foundation is committed to Keeping Kids Safe 

and was established as a lasting legacy to Daniel.  Students should wear a red shirt this Friday and may 

bring along a gold coin donation which will be collected by our Student Council and donated to the 

Foundation to assist in their continued work. 

 

Classes for 2023:  A reminder that the process of formulating class lists for 2023 has begun.  Parents 

have the opportunity to advise of any concerns they may have regarding their children’s needs for next 

year via a form available at the office.  Please do not email teachers or myself directly regarding requests 

for next year.  All requests must be received via the form available from the office.  This ensures that all 

requests are kept together and can then be considered at the time of making class placements. Teachers 

will consider the most appropriate placement for individual students into class groupings with the aim 

being to construct well balanced classes in which students can work and perform to their full potential. 

Due consideration is given to the student’s academic needs as well as their social and emotional needs 

when placement is decided. Should parents wish to have input to the process you may collect a ‘request 

for consideration’ form from the office.  Please note that although we cannot guarantee requests, we will 

consider parent suggestions and work hard to achieve the best outcomes across all class groups.  Thank 

you to those who have already completed and handed in your forms to the office.  

 

Should your child/ren not be returning to Jinibara SS in 2023, please inform our office as soon as possible.  

This assists us with planning for staffing and classes next year and also limits the amount of potential 

class changes required post the Day 8 count if we are given fair warning of anticipated numbers. 

 

Like last year, we will not be posting class lists before the end of 2022.  Our area is undergoing rapid 

change with families coming and going form the area regularly.  This increases the likelihood of last minute 

changes to class numbers and make up.  I do not believe it is fair to children to tell them that they have a 

particular teacher, and have them spend the 6 week Christmas break believing that to be true, if in fact 

there is a high possibility that it might change at the start of the year.  I am hesitant to release class lists 

knowing they are likely to change.  Please note, that my number one priority here is what is best for 

students. For this reason, classes will be emailed during the pupil free day week in January and parents 

will be able to come for a ‘meet and greet’ on Friday 20th January.  On these days, teachers undertake 

planning and professional development, however we will ensure to timetable some time for them to be in 

their rooms on the Friday afternoon to meet parents and students if they wish to drop in and meet their 

teacher before the first official day of school on Monday 23rd January.  This is entirely optional, however 

is something we’d like to offer families who wish to take it up.  Exact times for the meet and greet will be 

confirmed later this year. 

 

Have a wonderful fortnight.  

 

Mrs Leisa Wood – Principal 
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Principal’s gallery 
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ADMINISTRATION NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDER: Keep our School Zones Safe 

Please refer to the Moreton Bay Council and  

Queensland Government links below regarding 

how to report illegal or dangerous activity. 

https://www.qld.gov.au/transport/safety/rules/schools/school-zone-parking-and-pick-up 

https://www.moretonbay.qld.gov.au/Services/Licences-Regulations/Parking 

2023 Student Resource Scheme (SRS) 

SRS Book Lists and Good & Services Scheme 

Parents will have received copies of the: 

• Booklist  

• SRS participation form 

• Information letter 

• Invoice for Goods & Services 

Please ensure you read all the information provided, return your SRS participation forms and 

pay invoices by the due date. 

THE Goods & Services Scheme provides resources to parents to assist in providing items and 

materials which sometimes can be expensive for parents to purchase individually.  

Part of the scheme provides photocopying worksheets in lieu of purchasing text / workbooks 

for various subject levels. These books are priced between $14.95 and $24.95 depending 

on the subject. Photocopying the C2C curriculum is a lot less expensive than purchasing 

these workbooks. Other funds from the scheme go towards project materials which can be 

difficult to purchase in either small quantities or specific items and stationery items 

occasionally needed in the classroom or topping up already used items.  

The $50.00 is certainly good value as it saves parents time and money compared to 

purchasing these items outside of the scheme.  

All students have been invoiced to ensure everyone has the correct resources and items 

required throughout the year.  
Orders placed by the due date (1st of December) will be delivered to the classrooms in the 

week prior to school starting.  

 

 

 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

 

Please ensure that all items are 

labelled to avoid it ending up in Lost 

Property.  All unclaimed items will 

be donated to charity at the end of 

term. 
  

All lost property items will be out the 

front of the Administration building. 
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Instrumental music NEWS 

WEEKLY PERFORMING ARTS AWARDS:    Congratulations to the following students who were recognised 

for their efforts in our various Performing Arts groups during Week 3 of Term 4. 

 

Skittles:  Georgie 3J2  Junior Band: Jericho 4E2   Senior Band: Kischanda 6 JD7  

CAP NIGHT DATE CLAIMER  

 

Our final CAP Night for 2022 is on its way. Music students are reminded to 

keep up their home practice routine as well as remembering to bring their 

instruments to their lessons and before school rehearsals. The Junior and 

Senior Choirs, Skittles and the Junior and Senior Band will be performing. 

Letters will be coming home via email soon. 

NEW RECRUITS FOR 2023 

The recruiting process for next year has now been completed. Offers of acceptance have been sent home 

via email. Congratulations to our new recruits for 2023. I can’t wait to introduce you to your “new best 

friend”. If you have missed the recruitment process for some reason and would still like your child to be 

considered for a position next year, please email me with urgency at kmdye0@eq.edu.au 

 

KAREN DYER                                          INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC TEACHER 

library NEWS 
 

REMINDER – LIBRARY IS NOW CLOSED, please return all books 

An extension to the library is due to begin construction later this term. The library has been closed to 

students from the start of Week 3.  

From Week 4 onwards, all student loans should be settled, and all library books returned. Thank you for 

your support with this.  

MARK GILLIES           TEACHER LIBRARIAN 

PE NEWS 
Reminder for all Gala Day/Interschool Sport Students to wear their school polos on Friday 28th October 

for Soccer and Touch Football (no red t-shirts). 

 

MR. D                              PE TEACHER 

P&C NEWS 

Colour Run: Our colour run was on Friday, 14th October – what a great day! 

Thanks always goes to our volunteers who helped on the day!  Final numbers for fundraising 

are still coming through – watch out in the next newsletter for final figures. 

 

Christmas Raffle: We’re shaking things up this year and are going to run CASH prize raffle for 

our Jinibara families! Once again, check this newsletter and our social media for all the details 

coming up soon – not spilling any secrets but it’ll be a nice boost right before Christmas, sshh! 

 

P&C General Meeting update: Our meeting last Wednesday covered a range of interesting 

topics and issues. Currently, our event calendar is being put together for 2023. It will be 

presented for approval at our next meeting. If you have any suggestions, please get in touch! 
 

pandc@jinibarapandc.com  
Email: pandc@jininbarass.eq.edu.au 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/jinibarapandc 

mailto:kmdye0@eq.edu.au
mailto:pandc@jinibarapandc.com
http://www.facebook.com/jinibarapandc
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Our AGM is in March next year. All Executive positions become available  
At these meetings, all executives step down from their roles,  

which then become available for all nominees. 

 Here is a bit of an insight into each role, should you wish to join the executive team next 

year. 

 

President: - The President acts as a representative of the Association, encourages 

communication between the Association, School administration and the community and 

encourages participation in the Association. They are the chair of the meetings and are 

supported by their Vice President. 

Vice President -Supports the President in any roles and duties. Provides support to other 

executives as well as other minor duties which may arise  

Treasurer: The Treasurer has the overall responsibility for the financial management of 

the Association and is heavily supported by the operations manager and our 

bookkeeper to provide reporting and compliance. 

Secretary: The Secretary collates the agenda papers for each meeting, (including 

subcommittee reports) and assists the President in preparing an agenda for each meeting. They 

prepare and present minutes of the Association’s meetings, record and deal with 

correspondence in/out as directed and generally organise, record and maintain 

information pertaining to the activities of the Association. 

 

All executives support each other in their roles, you are not alone! 

 

 From the Uniform Shop:      Open to public Mon - Fri         8:30-10:30am                                          

Order on Qkr! And have it delivered to your child’s classroom next day! 

2023 Senior Polos: On sale Nov 1st until Midnight Nov 30th! 

Letters have gone home with year 5 children. If you haven’t already, send them into the 

uniform shop to try on sizes before you order. Please take note of the naming rules 

surrounding your senior shirt also! 

BACK TO SCHOOL UNIFORM SHOP HOURS 

Back to school Uniform shop bookings are open now → 

https://jinibarapandc.square.site/ 

You DO NOT need an appointment if you are just picking up your QKR! orders. 

Appointments are for trying uniforms on only. Drop on anytime to grab your QKR! orders 

during back to school hours 

 

HOURS: 

Mon Jan 16th: 10am – 2pm |    Tues Jan 17th:10am – 2pm |    Wed Jan 18th:  3pm – 6pm 

Fri Jan 19th:  PM To be Confirmed      | Sat Jan 20th: 10am – 2pm 
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From the Tuckshop:                                              Now open from 8:30am-2:00pm 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do you love to cook or bake? 
We’ve got volunteer 

opportunities & we’d love your 

help! tuckshop@jinibarapandc.com 
 

To help with OSHC Cooking ➔ 
volunteersignup.org/9FFLL 

 

Make n’ Bake Mondays → 

volunteersignup.org/DKBFK 
 

To help with Rockin & Rollin Sushi➔ 
volunteersignup.org/EWWM3 

LOW STOCK 
We’re expecting to take delivery of more stock mid-November! We’re just as excited as you are! 

 

HAVE YOU CHECKED OUT Qkr! LATELY? 

Download Qkr & create your account     

So how does it work? 

· Order any time, day, or night 

· Order all uniforms, hats, jumpers and hair accessories etc. 

· Cut off is 8:45am so items can be delivered to your child’s classroom  

before 1st break! 

· Also just added: When ordering a hat, you can indicate your child’s name to be written on their hat before 

delivery to help minimise lost property! 

Katrina – Uniform Shop Convenor   (07) 34911282  uniforms@jinibarapandc.com 

END OF YEAR PARTY DAYS 

 
We’ve got another survey for you! 

Are you interested in the Tuckshop offering to help you out for end of year class parties? 

Would you like to just donate some money to your child’s class and let us take care of the 

rest?  

Jump over to our survey and let us know – we’re interested to see if we can offer a new 

service to our school! 

END OF YEAR PARTY – TUCKSHOP CATERING SURVEY 

Click here to take the survey 

https://volunteersignup.org/9FFLL
https://volunteersignup.org/DKBFK
https://volunteersignup.org/EWWM3
https://s.surveyplanet.com/3s6urj6g
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Come Join our TUCKSHOP CREW! 
If you’re good enough,  

you too might get a shirt!* 

 

Every time you’re parent or carer 

volunteers, your class will earn points. 

The class with the highest points at end 

of Term 4 will get a special  

Party Platter to share!  

Keep an eye on Facebook for details! 
*I do not have authorization to give away shirts 
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